
From: Ring, Elise [mailto:Elise.Ring@kcc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 4:13 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my deepest concern regarding the Duke Pipeline proposal to be placed through 

my neighborhood. 

Not only as a mother of young children, but as a person who respects LIFE in general, this is not an 

option! 

Please heed the community's warnings, this is a horrible proposal that will be devastating if it comes to 

fruition. 

Thank you, 
Elise Ring 
(937) 546-0432 
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